Bentonville April 21st, 2024

CHURCH of CHRIST

Spiritual, Emotional, Physical and Financial Support
For Community and Church Members in Need

And He rained down on them manna to eat and gave them
the grain of Heaven. Man ate of the bread of the angels.
He sent them food in abundance.
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Jesus is the Question: Pt. 3 C)\

Click here to view this week’s message “Jesus is the Question Pt. 3:
What is Your Name?” from Luke 8:28-36 with Lead Minister, Kelly Neill
to prepare your heart for Sunday.


https://youtu.be/VUxyGaskvTM?si=9yx3kG1NqnIuHmRK
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SMALL GROUPS

We are in need of 3-4 more people willing to lead
Small Groups. We currently have many groups
that are full, and more people wanting to join!
Would you prayerfully consider stepping up to
help with this important ministry?

New groups could start now or in August.
Contact Chad Graham at 501-766-0683
for more information.



HONORING THE 2024
HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS:

GRADUATION TIME IS NEAR!

All are invited to a dinner reception honoring
this year’'s high school graduates on
Wednesday, May 15th at 5:30pm
in the Activity Center.

Senior Sunday will be May 19th.
Laundry baskets will be available next
Sunday outside the church office to collect
gifts for the graduates.

-GRADUATES-

Noah Andrews Jack Burns Sterling Brown
Michael Carter Zachary Eaves Carly Creasey
Carson Clark Luke Garms Carson Harrell
Keira Grubb Dakota Harris Haylee Lantz
Josiah McGee Libby Myhan Walter Medlin
Paul Ryan Preston Pschierer  Jacob Shastid

Meredith Thompson



2 SAMUEL 22:29-31

THE 73rd ANNUAL NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER
THURSDAY, MAY 2, 2024

LIFT UP THE WORD
LIGHT UP THE WORLD

NAT[SNAL
DAY OF
PRAYER

We will be hosting the morning event for the
National Day of Prayer on May 2nd
INn The Activity Center. Join us as we pray
together for our community and hear how
prayer has impacted lives in our area.
Breakfast begins at 6:30am, and the
program begins at 7.00am. This event is free
but please resgister by email to reserve a
seat at bentonvilleprays@gmail.com.
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Departing every Sunday promptly at 2:00pm
from the Activity Center parking lot. If you can
ride 10 miles in an hour you can complete this
ride. Check our Bentonville Town
Tour FB page for updates.



THIS WEEK W['ll HA\/[ PASTAl
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THE LODGE DINNER

JOIN US IN THE LODGE AT 5:30PM EACH WEEK FOR DINNER!
THIS IS FOR ANYONE THAT WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US FOR DINNER
BEFORE BIBLE CLASSES AT 6:30PM. WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!




REGISTRATION ISOPEN ONLINE!

DATES:
Overnight Camp, for ages 11 and up: June 16-22th.

Day Camp, for kids who have completed first grade
through age 11: June 17-20th.

GVBC WORKDAY 2024

There will be a Green Valley workday on
Saturday, April 27th.
We will be removing the pool cover, pressure

washing the pavilion (and anything else that may
need it) painting, putting up speakers/monitor in the
pavilion, and general camp

preparation.




APRIL 29TH
FROM 6-8PM
IN THE LODGE

Join ladies of the congregation for our
April Soul Sisters Social “Intermingle with Bingo,”
a night filled with food, fun, fellowship
and meeting new friends!
Bring an appetizer or dessert to share.



BENTONVILLE CHRISTIAN ACADE

WE ARE
HIRING

OPEN POSITIONS

« Middle/High School Social
Studies Teacher (PT or FT)

e Art Teacher (PT)
e Literacy Specialist (PT)

Apply online at bentonvillechristian.org




NEW PRAYER
REQUEST &UPDATES

Bill Chappell - Evic Chappell’s grandfather - being admitted
into hospice care at a nursing home in Cassville

Beverly McEldowney - Barbara Spurlock’s niece - recently
diagnosed with lung cancer; beginning very potent
chemotherapy this week

Melissa Hinton - Michelle Curren’s mother - recovering from
a heart attack and stent procedure

Charles Reed - doing well; recovering at home following
colon cancer surgery, no cancer found in lymph nodes
Jennifer Sexton - undergoing further testing for concerning
spot on her liver

Raul Solis - one of our missionaries to Mexico - scans this
week show cancer has metastasized; being placed on hospice
care

Gerald Wall - Hazel Luedke’s cousin - diagnosed with
malignant brain tumor; awaiting treatment plan

Please see slat/bulletin board outside the church office
for extended list of ongoing prayer requests.
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Our sympathy to Christi Clark and family
in the sudden loss of her father, Roland Bourque,
from a car accident on Monday evening in Texas.

Congratulations to Derrick and Azia Lamp on the
birth of their daughter, Isla Grace Lamp, April 16th.
Isla weighed 81bs, 30z. and is 19.75 inches in length.

Isla is welcomed at home by big sister, Evelyn.

Rick and Betty Lamp are the proud grandparents.

Join us this Sunday. April 21st for a baby boy shower for
Kate Wagner from 2:00-3:30pm in The Lodge.
Kate is requesting only diapers and wipes please.

You are invited to a bridal shower for
Sydney DeLoach (and Cameron Armstrong) on
April 28th from 2:00-3:30pm in The Lodge.
Sydney is registered at Zola, Amazon and Walmart.




MINISTRY

NEWS

2nd Service Worship, Too is our children's church
for ades 3 yrs. old through Kindergarten.
Please check them in for Worship, Too when you
check them in for Bible Class.

For the convenience of our young families,
we have a staffed nursery for children
birth—2 years old during both services.

Thereis a training room and a nursing room
with a baby changing table in the rear of the
Wworship Center.



BENTONVILLE

7] YOUTH GROUP

BYG SUNDAY'S: BIBLE CLASS AT www.hentu;::l;g::}tehgmup.uum
w htfemﬂ@::::;:;illll::::mh_cum

BYG WEDNESDAYS CONNECT & DINNER: \mmirstivitons
TEENS AND FRIENDS ARE INVITED TO HANG s

OUT AT 3:30PM IN THE YOUTH ROOM. WE WILL HAVE
A MEAL AT 5:30PM IN THE GYM BEFORE BIBLE CLASS AT 6:30PM.
THIS WEEK WE WILL HAVE CHICKEN STRIPS AND MAC & CHEESE.



Ladies’ Wednesday Morning
Class at 9:30AM in The Lodge

Please join us Wednesday
mornings at 9:30am
in The Lodge.

We are studying
“The Repurposed and
Upcycled Life,” by
Michelle Rayburn. =
Childcare is prov1ded
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Ladies Wednesday
Evening Bible Class

Meets Wednesday evenings
at 6:30pm in Room 23.



PRI LAMENS

R[TIR[D OLD MEN EATING QuT

For our retired members -

you're invited to join some
other “retired old men

eating out” for breakfast!

Monday’s 8:00am at

, Braum’s on N. Walton
Blvd.



Ve, Cluoch, faméfy,

Our Little Food Pantry provides food for our
neighbors who need assistance. If you can
contribute, your donations will help fill our
Little F'ood Pantry for those in our
community. Collection bins are in the South
Lobby, Children’s Lobby, and Lodge Foyer.

THIS WEEK'S REQUESTED ITEMS:

 Tuna
* Chicken Helper /@M/ %
=R

Instant Rice
e Spaghetti Noodles
e Peanut Butter

& Jelly Foo) Puidy

e Pancake Mix ke whaf you weed, foave what you ca

Thank you for your donations!
-The Little Pantry Ministry



A MESSAGE FROM
THE ACCOUNTANT

The Bentonville Church of Christ Financial
Statement, for year ended 2023, has
been released. A copy of the statement can be
found by the weekly bulletins.




